
 
 
Free meals for kids during school holidays 

The council is ensuring that regular meals are available for all children and young people within the borough during school 
holidays. Food is served at multiple locations across the borough, and there's no age limit for children, meaning that nutritious 
meals are readily available and families continue to receive support outside of school term time. Meals are available throughout 
October half-term. just turn up and tuck in!  

Venues Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays 

Woolwich Library 12pm 12pm 12pm 12pm 12pm 

Eltham Centre 12pm  12pm  12pm 

Plumstead Centre 12pm  12pm  12pm 

Thamesmere Leisure 

Centre 
12pm 12pm 12pm 12pm 12pm 

Greenwich Centre  12pm  12pm  

Plumstead APC 2pm    2pm   

Woolwich Adventure 

Play 
 2pm  2pm  

Glyndon Adventure play  2pm  2pm  

Meridian Adventure Play  2pm  2pm  

Coldharbour Adventure 

play 
2pm  2pm   

 


